
 
 

 

          
Alexandria, 31/08/2023 

 

To:- EGX 

Disclosure Department  

Dear Sirs  

 
Please be informed that, the consolidated financial statements for the Q2 
ending on June 30, 2023 have not been completed due to the delay of one of 
the subsidiaries in completing its financial statements, and that the company is 
making every effort to complete the preparation of the consolidated financial 
statements, and it is expected to send it immediately after the completion of the 
financial statements and approval by the Board of Directors no later than 
September 15, 2023 . 

 
Yours Faithfully, 

 

Mohamad Abou Al-Nasr 
Investor Relations Manager  
and Communications Officer 
 


